
TO:         Interested Economists
FROM:   Boragan Aruoba, Jesus Fernandez-Villaverde, Frank Schorfheide
DATE:    February 8, 2019
RE:         Methods and Applications for Dynamic Equilibrium Models - Call for papers

We are organizing a meeting of the EFG research group on Methods and Applications for Dynamic Equilibrium Models. We will meet as part of the NBER's Summer Institute in Cambridge, MA on Thursday, July 11 and Friday, July 12, 2019.  This is particularly convenient, because the NBER Economic Fluctuations meeting is scheduled for Saturday, July 13.

We plan to have three to four papers each afternoon, with roughly one hour per paper, which allows for a great deal of discussion.  We also plan to leave mornings open, which allows for extended discussion, collaborative research, and sampling other meetings running simultaneously (e.g., Forecasting & Empirical Methods in Macroeconomics & Finance (EFFE) and Impulse and Propagation Mechanisms (EFCE)).

We are interested in papers that focus on the estimation and evaluation of dynamic equilibrium models. Our main area will be macroeconomics, but we are also interested in papers that estimate and evaluate dynamic equilibrium models in related fields, like labor, finance, applied micro, and the intersection of different fields. Moreover, we will also consider papers that present innovative approaches to the computation of dynamic equilibrium models.

We are writing to you because you may have a paper or abstract appropriate for the program.  (We prefer papers to abstracts.)

If you have a paper that you would like to present, please upload a copy here by midnight (EST) on March 20, 2019: http://www.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI19EFSF. Alternatively, you can upload a paper through the general NBER SI submission link https://conference.nber.org/confer/2019/SI2019/call2019.html

You are welcome to forward this call for papers to colleagues who may have a paper suitable for the program.

We regret that, because of resource constraints, it will be impossible to respond to everyone who submits a paper.  Thus, you will be contacted only if your paper has been included on the program.  In addition, this call for papers is widely distributed and the meeting room is small, so unfortunately we can not invite everyone who receives it to the meeting.

Invitations and logistical information will be distributed in late April.  If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Rob Shannon in the NBER's Conference Department at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.

PS: Please mark your calendar: our "mid-year" meeting for 2019 will be hosted by the Federal Reserve Bank of Philadelphia and will take place on October 4 and 5. A Call for Papers will be sent out in June.








